
 

Contact the Project 

24/7 Phone Line 
1-844-815-6149 
 

Project Information 
pattullobridgereplacement.ca 
pattullobridgeproject@gov.bc.ca 

Work on the Project 
bcib.ca 
info@bcib.ca  
 

 

Bridge Foundation Work 
February 11, 2021 

Subject to final permitting, Fraser Crossing Partners 
plans to start in-river work on the bridge tower 
foundation between February 13 and 28. Crews will 
place rock for bridge foundation protection and 
install the first piles that will form the foundation 
for the bridge tower. This initial work will provide 
additional information on in-river geotechnical 
conditions, underwater monitoring data and 
construction methodologies. It will be complete by 
the end of February in accordance with anticipated 
Fisheries and Oceans Canada requirements, to 
minimize impact to fish and fish habitat. Major 
project construction is scheduled to begin in the 
coming months. 
 
 
A tower crane and barges will be used to achieve this work. Weekly updates for marine users regarding in-river construction 
activities will be posted on pattullobridgereplacement.ca. 
 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
February 2021  

 

Hours of Work 
Intermittent pile driving will occur:  
Monday-Friday from 7:00 a.m. – 8:00 p.m.   
Saturdays from 9:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m.  
 
No pile driving activities will take place on Sundays or 
holidays.  
 

 

Traffic  
There will be no vehicle traffic 
impacts related to this work.  

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby businesses and residents will hear some noise and 
may feel some vibration from the intermittent pile driving. 
As much as possible, a shroud will be used during piling to 
reduce noise. All general construction activities and other 
non-pile driving activities (welding, concrete work, etc.) will 
occur 24 hours a day, seven days a week. 
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